NORTH SALEM CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
NORTH SALEM, NEW YORK 10560

PLEASE POST                 

VACANCIES

POSITION:				Per Diem Substitute Teachers
					Per Diem Substitute Teaching Assistants
                                                            Per Diem Substitute Paraprofessionals

DATES:				2024-2025 School Year

LOCATION:				Middle/High School

QUALIFICATIONS:		Substitute Teachers: New York State Teaching                      
                                                            Certification Required
					
           Substitute Paraprofessionals – high school diploma     
            required. Highly qualified status/teacher certification    
            preferred.

SALARY:	Substitute Teachers: $150/day
	Substitute Teaching Assistants: $112/day
	Substitute Paraprofessionals: $16/hr
LETTER OF INTEREST
& RESUME TO:			Dr. Kathleen Murphy
					Assistant Principal
North Salem Middle/High School
					230 June Road	
					North Salem, NY  10560
					(914) 669-5414, Ext. 2029
					Fax:  (914) 669-5663
					E-mail:  kmurphy@northsalemschools.org

On-line application preferred:  www.olasjobs.org/lhv
	
Applications are available in each of the school buildings and the District Office.  The North Salem Central School District provides equal employment opportunities to all employees and applicants for employment and prohibits discrimination and harassment of any type without regard to race, color, religion, age, sex, national origin, disability status, genetics, protected veteran status, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, or any other characteristic protected by federal, state or local laws. This policy applies to all terms and conditions of employment, including recruiting, hiring, placement, promotion, termination, layoff, recall, transfer, leaves of absence, compensation and training.
Learn more about our District’s Mission:
https://www.northsalemschools.org/Page/479
https://www.northsalemschools.org/domain/34

Please note:  If you do not have access to a computer at your home, computers are usually available at public libraries.  If you need assistance in the application or interview process, please notify our Human Resources Office.
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